
Most folks who have been involved in our neighborhood association in the last few years 
already know me but I wanted to provide a little more information about myself. I own 
my own business, managing book production for clients such as UT Press. I’m married, 
my husband is a musician, and we have two small children, one of whom will be starting 
at Travis Heights Elementary this fall. 
  
I have lived in Austin since 1999, and within the SRCC area for 10 years. During that 
time I’ve served the SRCC in many capacities: newsletter delivery, neighborhood watch 
patrol, historic preservation advocacy, newsletter editor, and vice president. I think that 
my history of service to the neighborhood has proven that I am honest, hardworking, 
reliable, trustworthy, and conscientious. My experience working with many neighbors on 
many different issues has given me valuable insight into the needs of this neighborhood, 
how things work, and who our best resources are for guidance and help. 
  
I am running for president as a public servant. I serve at the pleasure of my neighbors and 
I seek only to help improve and protect the quality of life of everyone in the 
neighborhood. I promise to listen to your point of view, to help facilitate resolutions to 
your problems, and to represent the interests of this neighborhood to city staff and city 
council, always fulfilling my duty to represent the SRCC according to the official votes 
of the members and not act according to my personal opinions. 
 
 


